
 

 

 

 

 

 

DUMP HOURS – The dump will be open on Saturdays 8:00 am to 5:00 pm, or upon request from Village 

Resident. To open dump outside of Saturdays, contact Jim Steebs, Kyle Resch, Robert Bernitt, Mountain Bay 

Bar.  Why is the dump gate being locked?  Persons from outside the Village have been bringing items and 

leaving them in the dump area.  This has resulted in costs to the Village to dispose of those items. 

The Village of Eland does not require Burning Permits. However, Village records do state that if a 

property owner does burn, they are solely responsible for paying any claims, bills, or damages that 

result from the burning. The Village Board encourages you to find other alternatives than burning. The 

former Village Dump site is open to residents for disposing of their brush and yard waste. Please make 

sure that no plastic bags or anything non-biodegradable is left behind. We encourage residents to utilize 

this in lieu of burning. 

 

****************************************************************************************** 

FALL CLEAN UP 

Large item pick-up for Eland is scheduled for Friday, October 18, 2024. Have your large items at your regular 

curbside collection site to be picked up.  There are a few things that Harter’s will not pick up, including:   

Building Demolition   Hazardous Waste 

Yard Waste    Unbagged Trash 

 Lead Acid Batteries   Waste Oil 

Medical Waste    Petroleum Products 

Microwaves 

 

Any Appliance containing Freon must be labeled by a certified technician that all Freon has been removed.  If you 

have any questions regarding whether they will pick something up or not, please contact Harter’s at 715.446.5400 

for more information. 

 

****************************************************************************************** 

REMINDERS 

Snow is on its way. Please remember you should not plow snow across roads, into the road right-of-way, or into 

someone else’s property. The Village does have a snow plowing ordinance. 

Hunting season is also right around the corner. The Village has a gun/hunting ordinance.  

If you have questions or want to read up on the Snowplowing or Hunting/Gun ordinance, contact any 

Board Member with your questions. 

Dogs are so loveable and taking them for walks is great exercise. However, they should always be leashed in 

the Village and please plan to pick up after your lovable dog by taking a baggy along with you. 
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ELAND WINS NORTHERN DIVISION CHAMPIONSHIP AND ADVANCES TO SEMI-FINALS 

 

This summer, the Eland Engineers clinched the northern division regular season championship in the Badger 

Amateur Baseball Association with a 10-2 record. In the playoffs, they triumphed over Wittenberg and Antigo 

to secure the playoff divisional title. The Engineers' ultimate run ended with a 12-inning loss to Little Falls in 

the Semi-Finals. Ryan Richter led the team, hitting 9 home runs winning the league home run title. 

 

 

ELAND LITTLE LEAGUE AND MORE 

Another fantastic season for Eland Little League. Close to 80 players aged 4 to 13 participated in the baseball 

club’s program. The ballpark was utilized 4 to 6 days per week, consistently busy with youth games, Old 

Timer’s Softball and BABA. We were fortunate to host 2 Little League tournaments in June and July, bringing 

in teams from across Shawano County. One of the most exciting moments of the season was the installation of 

our outfield lights. Having lights will allow for the baseball club to host night games and extended tournaments. 

A generous donation from Custom Glass Products and the Reeder Family made the field light project possible. 

We are also grateful to Van Ert Electric for all their hard work getting the lights installed and adjusted. Many 

thanks to the sponsors, donors, families, volunteers and fans who make the season such a success. The sales 

from the concessions stand, raffle tickets and monetary donations are what allows the baseball club to continue 

to make improvements and purchase new equipment. Thank you for the continued support from our little 

community! 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

******************************************************************************************* 

Trick or Treat is October 31 from 4:00 pm to 7:00 

pm. Leave your porch light on if you would like the 

goblins to come to your door. 
 

 

Hall/Shelter Rentals – It is not too late to have that great outdoor family outing at the Mill Pond Park.  Rental for 

residents is $50, there is electricity and a refrigerator in the shelter enclosure.  IF you don’t want to tempt the 

weather the Village Hall is also available for gathering rentals. 

 

 



 

 

Village of Eland Board Members 

President:  Shane Larson  715.881.0445 

Trustees:  Jim Steebs    715.551.9453 

      Kyle Resch   715.581.7051 

   Howard Graves  715.216.2828 

   Kevin Low   715.253.2724 

 

Treasurer:  Claudia Ploeger  715.253.6040   

   treasurer@villageofeland.wi.gov 

 

Clerk:   Denise Larson  715.881.0028   

   clerk@villageofeland.wi.gov 

 


